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Get Involved with the 2024 Silent Auction! 
Silent Auction Committee 

 

 

Hello NEAFCS members, 

Many of you will be in Tucson in a few weeks eager to meet up with friends and 

colleagues for the first time or for a wonderful reunion. Practical information and the 

latest research will be shared. In addition to all the learning that will take place, the 

Sponsorship and Support committee has a great Silent Auction planned. 

The money earned during the auction will help to fund honors for NEAFCS members 

who are award winners. Please plan on donating an item that will spark the interest of 

bidders and come take part in the in-person event by bidding on items to take home as 

gifts or souvenirs. 

This is a fun event that comes with a little competition. The committee has received 

your feedback and has moved this year’s event off the online platform. Bidding will take 

place on-site only via paper and pen. This will make 

it easier for those who have limited or no phone 

service and will add to the on-site last-minute 

bidding battles. 

Choose a unique item from your state or from you 

individually that others would love to receive. 

Complete a Silent Auction Donation form for each 

item/group of items you plan to donate. Send Justin, 

jmischler@executiveoffice.org the completed form 

along with a digital photo prior to Annual Session. 

Drop off your donations at the La Estrella Room 

after you check-in. 

Next comes the fun. Join us in the Exhibit Hall 

between 12:00 and 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 

September 18. Bid early, bid often and bid big. 

Winners will be notified and will pay and pick up their items on Thursday, September 

19, between 11:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. 

 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/assets/documents/annual-sessions/2024/Silent-Auction/2024%20neafcs%20silent%20auction%20donation%20form%20-%20fillable.pdf
mailto:jmischler@executiveoffice.org

